
‘Saving Snow’ to be shown at
Squaw Valley
“Saving  Snow,”  a  documentary  focusing  on  the  impacts  of
disappearing snow seasons in mountain communities that depend
on winter tourism and recreation, will be shown April 21 at
Squaw Valley.

The film highlights individuals and organizations working to
reduce their communities’ impacts on the environment and raise
awareness of the need for action.

Citizens’  Climate  Lobby  is  a  nonprofit,  non-
partisan grassroots advocacy organization focused on national
solutions to address climate change, particularly putting a
price on carbon through a carbon fee and dividend policy. To
generate  the  political  will  necessary  for  passage  of  a
national price on carbon, CCL trains and supports volunteers
in  over  400  chapters  to  build  relationships  with  elected
officials, the media and their local community.

The event to be held at the Base Camp in the Village at Squaw
Valley. Admission is free for Squaw Valley Institute members,
$15 for other adults, $5 for children/students.

Doors open at 5pm, opening presentation starts at 5:30pm. Film
screening  begins  at  6pm,  followed  by  public  Q&A  with  the
panel. 
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